
Our Visit to Banks Road 

We went to visit Banks Road School to find out more 

about them. The entrance at Banks Road is like ours, 

we met the nice ladies in the office. We found a photo of Wendy 

on their staff board and found out she works at both William 

Lilley and Banks Road. We met Mrs Pursglove and had a drink in the staffroom. We 

sat and had a lovely dinner of fish fingers and potato wedges just like at our school 

but we had a different pudding, carrot cake! Yummy! Mrs Pursglove was very friendly 

and showed us around Banks Road. Their hall floor was the same as ours but they had 

a special cupboard to keep their chairs tidy.  

 



The Classrooms 

The classrooms at Banks Road were 

very big. They have their own class 

toilets and sinks in each room. They 

had great role play areas. Their word 

displays are just like ours. At Banks 

Road they have an interactive board 

just like the one in the Butterflies room. 

 

Learning at Banks Road School 

At Banks Road they have lots of topics. The Year One 

children have been learning all about 

‘Space’ just like us. They go on trips just like 

us. Each class gets to visit the library once 

every half term and we love this idea. 



 

Outside at Banks Road School 

They have a fantastic playground with a tyre area, trim tail 

and a football pitch. We had a great time exploring the 

area. They have lots by bikes in their Foundation area.  

 

 

 

 

We met Mrs Clemens and she gave us a Head Teacher’s Award! The 

children at Banks Road were very friendly and polite. We had a 

fabulous time at Banks Road. We learnt all about how our schools 

are the same and different.  

 


